
 

From the Pastor                                       January 10, 2021 
 

         Our nation stands at a crossroad.  It 
is not a Democrat or Republican issue.  
It is a God issue.  The founding fathers 
would be turning over in their graves 
at the sin and rebellion that is prevail-
ing in our society. 

      REVIVAL is still needed.  Righteous-
ness exalts a nation:  but sin is a reproach to any people.  
God is still calling America back to Himself.  (America was 
founded, as many of us believe, to be the heart of “world-wide 
missions.”)  For years we have been sending missionaries to 
the “regions beyond.”  Now, other countries are considering 
sending missionaries to America - a nation that is becoming 
more pagan every year. 
 May God have mercy upon us.  We are all for UNITY, 
but the foundation of truth is in the TRINITY...God the Fa-
ther, God the Son, and God the Holy Ghost.  May we pray to 
the Father through the power of the Holy Ghost in the NAME 
of the Lord Jesus for America.  REVIVE US AGAIN! 
 

 
 

MEN!  REMEMBER our special prayer times.   
The church will be open each Saturday from                  

6:00-7:30 p.m.  There will be no agenda.  Simply 
come by the church as your schedule allows 

and pray at the altar for a few minutes.  Ease in and ease out.  
Bring your burdens to the Lord!  Also, join in the conference 

room at 9:30 on Sunday mornings prior to Sunday School  
and at 5:30 Sunday evenings before the service. 

 

 
 

The ROOF PROJECT stands at $37,500 towards our 
goal of $60,000.  Keep praying! 

 

 

 



 

We are praying for and looking forward to our              
COUPLES BANQUET with missionary Philip Moore 
and his wife.  Mark the evening of February 13th on 

your calendar.  Banquet time is 6:00. 
 

 
 

Come enjoy a SPECIAL MISSIONS SERVICE with 
Pastor Tim Cruse as he presents The Shepherd’s 
Place Children’s Home ministry to us on January 
24th at 6:00 p.m.  Children from the home will be 

providing the special music that night. 
 

 
 

OTHER UPCOMING MISSIONS SERVICES… 
Tim Stalcup Family - February 21st (Evening Service) 

 

Dr. Tom Wallace - March 14th (Evening Service) 
 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to Bro. Morris Tyree 

today!  May God bless you!  
 

 
 

Our TEENS will resume their Bible study this 
coming Wednesday evening.  All teens                   

meet in choir room at 7:00 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,069.25 
Faith Promise .................        370.00 
Missions ..........................        141.00 
Roof .................................     1,236.25 
Miscellaneous .................          39.00                                           
 

TOTAL .......................... $  6,855.50 

Serving In The Nursery:    
 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

  
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Jennifer Gibson 

 

 

 

 


